
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  November 8, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:      Modular Wall Purchase – Randolph

I am requesting that the modular wall purchase for Randolph Elementary be 
placed on the agenda for the November 13, 2023, Committee of the Whole 
meeting. I am recommending the purchase of two modular wall systems from 
Interior Environments in the amount of $35,793.66, which includes freight and 
installation. Randolph has a need for some additional space and this furniture 
purchase will create two new spaces for staff to work alone or with a small group 
of students. One modular space will measure 8ft x 8ft and the other will be 10ft x 
10ft. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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c: Board of Education
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